
Mrs. Victoria Shamshoian 
904 Central Avenue 
Pawtucket., Rhode Island 02861 

Oear Mrs. Shamshoian: 

September 16, 1980 

Thank you for your generous donation of $50.00 (fifty dollars) 

which you kindly gave to Saint Vartan Armenian Cathedral on the 

occasion of the successful surgery performed on your brother, Zareh 

M. Shamshoian. 

We pray for the quick recovery of your brother, and together 

you may have many years in good health. 

Enclosure: Receipt number 36614 

i th prayers , 

Father Khajag Barsamian 
Canon Sacrist 


